MODEL LETTER 6 – NOTIFICATION OF THE GOVERNING BODY’S DECISION - REINSTATEMENT

Dear [parent’s name]
I am writing to confirm the outcome of the recent meeting of the Governing Body on (date) when the Governors considered whether to reinstate (name) following the decision of the Headteacher to permanently exclude [child’s name].

The Governing Body discussed the report prepared by the Headteacher which outlined the reasons for the decision to exclude and also provided details of the help and support provided since [child’s name] entry into the school.  [The Governing Body also considered your representations [if applicable virtual school or social worker] detail points made.]

Having discussed the circumstances of the exclusion and reviewed the support provided, the Governors concluded that it was appropriate to reinstate [child’s name] for the following reasons:

[state any recommendations from the Board] and set out any strategies identified to manage his/her behaviour  and/or add in any further recommendations].
The Governors have stated that [pupil name] should return to the school on [date].  Please contact the Headteacher to discuss any amendments to the strategies for managing her/his behaviour and to plan for his/her reintegration back to school. 
Yours sincerely

Clerk to the Governing Body
cc
Headteacher


Exclusion Team [exclusionsteam@bradford.gov.uk]
And if applicable 

[Social worker]

[Jonathan Cooper headteacher virtual school for looked after children if the pupil is a CiC use email virtualschoolenquiries@bradford.gov.uk with subject heading outcome from governors]
